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Dear Readers,  

Season’s greetings! 

We are happy to present you with the fourth edition of 2024.  

In addition to some original papers and case studies, we chose  

to recognize the contributions made throughout the year for  

this Issue. 
 
We want to acknowledge and thank you for your interest and 
support for the AMJ. We acknowledge the challenges caused 
by the pandemic, but rest assured we are committed to 
maintaining a high-quality review process at a steady rate. 
Taking that into consideration, we want to extend our 
heartfelt gratitude to the AMJ editorial team for their work in 
reviewing papers, overseeing the publication process, and 
communicating with authors. 
 
Also, appreciation goes to the editorial board members who have 
backed the journal from the beginning and are still helping it 
flourish. To the reviewers, we thank you for the time you commit to 
ensuring papers meet our standards for scientific quality and integrity. 
 

The AMJ was established with the aim of assisting young researchers 

and writers from developing nations in understanding the meticulous 

process of preparing a manuscript for publication and successfully 

achieving publication. We are still dedicated to that goal. Additionally, 

we are still obtaining numerous papers from top scholars in Australia, 

Saudi Arabia, The US, and other nations, demonstrating our dedication 

to excellence. 
 
We are excited about the prospect of continued success and 
expansion. Think about registering as a reviewer or suggesting 
reviewers to us. Share your academic research by submitting a 
paper to the AMJ and suggest the journal to others for 
publication. 
 
If you have any questions, email AMJ Editor. Wishing you all 
the best for 2024! 
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